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November 21, 2017 Debbie Delgado (904) 831-FDOT (3368) 

Debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us  

 

Open House scheduled for San Jose Boulevard/Hendricks Avenue 

Resurfacing Project  

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting a construction open 

house for the San Jose Boulevard/Hendricks Avenue (State Road 13) from Cornell Road to San 

Marco Boulevard resurfacing and improvement project that will be starting in January.  

The open house is Thursday, December 7, from 4:30-6:30 p.m. at Hendricks Avenue Baptist 

Church, Room D-4, 4001 Hendricks Avenue, Jacksonville, Florida 32207.  

Those interested can drop by anytime between 4:30 and 6:30 p.m. to learn more about the 

project, including timeframe, construction activities, traffic impacts and other details. Project 

staff will be available at the meeting to answer questions. This is an informal open house and no 

presentation is scheduled.  

The project includes resurfacing three miles of roadway, restriping the shoulders to provide for 

new bicycle lanes, and the removal of on-street parking from Dunsford Road to San Marco 

Boulevard and from Cornell Road to Peachtree Circle North.   

Duval Asphalt, Inc. of Jacksonville is the contractor for the $5.4 million project. It is scheduled 

to start in January 2018 and be complete in spring 2019, weather or unforeseen circumstances 

permitting.  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status as FDOT complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 

persons who require translation services (free of charge) should call Debbie Delgado at 904-831-

FDOT (3368) or e-mail debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us seven days prior to the meeting. (Si 

prefiere recibir esta noticia en español, por favor contacte Esther Murray a las (904) 360-5348. 

Referencia: FIN # 434300-1)      

For further information regarding the project and for a map of the Hendricks Avenue Baptist 

Church campus, visit www.nflroads.com/sr13    
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